Dear Sir/Madam

Your doctor has referred you to the Haematuria Clinic because blood has been discovered in your urine or you have noticed the presence of blood when passing urine.

Please find enclosed your appointment to attend for consultation and investigations.

At the appointment you will receive a consultation with Dr Canning and a Flexible Cystoscopy – which is an internal bladder examination done with a flexible instrument under local anaesthetic. You do not need to attend this clinic with a full bladder.

Post Procedure:

Please ensure you visit the toilet and pass urine prior to leaving the hospital.

If you have any further problems ie. frequency, burning sensation when passing urine see your GP, Sometimes you may develop a urinary infection after cystoscopy.

We thank you in anticipation of your compliance.